From: Huntzicker

Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 11:41 PM

To: Planning; Petersen, Sally; Lumm, Jane; Briere, Sabra; Kunselman, Stephen; Taylor, Christopher
(Council)

Subject: In Support of the Special Exception at 1919 Wayne

To The Planning Commission,

| am a member of the Oxbridge Neighborhood Association and | am
writing concerning the special exception at 1919 Wayne.

Before | knew the legal definition of "functional family," my main concern
about the "special exception" for the home was if that term were broad
enough to be used rather easily by anyone hoping to put more than four
unrelated people in a residential home. In my estimation the term is
defined narrowly enough that | have no further concerns about others
misusing that term.

As for the Jesuit priests, for ten years they have been good neighbors
and a positive addition to the community while living on Ferdon and they
seem the perfect group for this "special exception." | am rather looking
forward to having them as neighbors.

Thank you for your consideration,

Debra (and Fred) Huntzicker
900 Berkshire Rd.



